
 

9th March 2011 
 

Sally Hunt 
General Secretary 
UCU 
Carlow Street 
London  
NW1 7LH 
 
 
Dear Sally Hunt, 
 
We understand that the proposed five days of strike action in relation to changes to the 
USS pension scheme may impact upon over 1 million students.  
 
We call on both sides to enter in to formal negotiations under the auspices of ACAS at the 
earliest possible opportunity in order to avoid this damaging programme of strike action. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Aaron Porter 
President 

 


